
Northwest  Ohio  Is  Cracking
Up!
So much for my blogging break – I had a pocket of time and
blogged like a maniac the other day!  I knew that would
happen, as soon as I wrote about how blogging is going on the
back burner, I would find time for it again.  That’s actually
part of the reason why I wrote the “blogging break” post!  � 
Not that I’m promising my 5 posts a week anymore, but I will
do what I can – I do love to ramble on and on and on about
everything while sharpening my typing skills!

Back to the point of this post.  A few months ago, we noticed
that our front porch is crumbling away to nothing!  It’s a
rather  large  cement  porch,  and  parts  of  it  have  started
falling  off,  seemingly  overnight!   We  called  various
construction places to get estimates, and according to them,
it’s  a common problem around here this spring.  Something
about a moist winter, then it got really cold while there was
a lot of moisture, so water that was in the cracks of the
concrete expanded as it froze, causing things to crack and
crumble.  I’ve noticed it every where in the area – other
houses, strip malls, parking lots.  But it really stinks.  I
love my front porch, and it’s going to cost over $2,000 to fix
it!  It’s kind of something that needs fixing asap before it
gets any worse.  Replacing it with a wood deck is cheaper, but
I really love it just the way it is – well, before it started
crumbling to bits anyway.  The concrete where the garage meets
the driveway is even worse, and I don’t think repairing that
was even in the estimate!  Ah, the joys of home ownership!
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